
 

 DEPARTMENT OF BIOSTATISTICS 
AND COMPUTATIONAL BIOLOGY 

 

             OPEN HOUSE 
 

FOR PROSPECTIVE 
GRADUATE STUDENTS 

  

 

Students interested in Master’s or Ph.D. programs in the  
statistical sciences are strongly encouraged to attend 

 
 

Learn about the numerous exciting 
career opportunities for people with 
advanced training in biostatistics and 
statistics 

 Hear from program alumni about how 
graduate study prepared them for their 
careers 
 

 
Find out the advantages of obtaining a 
Master’s or Ph.D. degree 

 Tour the department and classroom space 
 

SATURDAY 
September 26, 2015 
9:30 AM – 3:00 PM 
           (lunch will be provided) 
 

University of Rochester 
Department of Biostatistics 
and Computational Biology 
School of Medicine and Dentistry 
265 Crittenden Boulevard 
Rochester, NY  14642 

 
Meet current students and hear their 
perspectives on life as a graduate 
student in Rochester 

 

 
Meet other students interested in 
pursuing graduate study in biostatistics 
and statistics 

 

 
Get information from faculty and staff 
on: 

Program content 
Program requirements 
The application process 
Financial support 

 

 

 
 

For more information on our programs, visit: 
www.urmc.rochester.edu/education/graduate/phd/statistics 

 

  Questions?  Please contact  
Cheryl Bliss-Clark 
(585) 275-6684  
URBiostat@urmc.rochester.edu 

 
 

ONLINE REGISTRATION REQUIRED by Friday, September 18 
https://statx.urmc.rochester.edu/BiostatOpenHouse2015/Registration.aspx 
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